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24th February 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Junior Citizens 

16th March 2017 

Holly Lodge – Richmond Park 

 

We have been invited to take part in the Junior Citizen Scheme at Holly Lodge, 

Richmond Park. Many schools in the Borough take part, as it allows the Year 6 

children to consider any issues or problems that they may have to tackle in society 

as they progress to their secondary education. 

 

Our slot is at 9.30am on Thursday 16th March.  We aim to back at school by 1.00pm 

when the children will have their lunch.  If your child has a school dinner, a packed 

lunch will be provided for them.   

 

If possible we would like parents to take the children to Holly Lodge for 9.30am.  

Please can you indicate below if you can take your child.  Please return slip by 

Friday 3rd March. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Rachel Roberts. 

 

 

Child’s Name..............................................................................Class......................... 

        

        

I give permission for my child to attend Holly Lodge  

  

I am able to take my child to Holly Lodge for 9.30am. 

 

 I am unable to take my child to Holly Lodge for 9.30am.   

      

Signed...............................................................................Date................................. 
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